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I hope you all are looking forward to spring as much as we are here in CA. 

Steve and I have had some time off from the hospital, clinics and just plain have had 
some freedom, for which I am very grateful.  I have one more surgery coming up and 5 
more chemo infusions. 

I have been keeping up with all the emails, policy changes and enjoying reading your 
notes. 

Keep up the good work and please know that during discussion time, your opinion is 
valued. 

One thing that I am currently doing is reading over Policy and Procedure. It’s good to 
refresh ourselves. We have a lot to keep track of. Our states and chapters are important 
and it is our responsibility to mentor, encourage and make sure they have all the current 
updates. 

I look forward to seeing you all in Palm Springs.  I can give you a pre-weather forecast 
now, if you want. 100, 100, 100, 100 plus degrees, sandy, sandy and sandy with windy 
conditions. But no humidity. It is a very dry heat.  

Thank you everyone – be proud – you are an AVVA member. 

Elayne 

 


